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Dear AG:
I am troubled by PSE's ratepayer scam related to the proposed LNG refinery in Tacoma.
  Even using PSE's most generous ratios, ratepayers appear to be getting stuck with funding
 over $100,000,000 of the LNG refinery, commensurately massive potential liability, and
 expensive ongoing operating costs, so this unregulated shell corporation can run around
 creating local risk with LNG.  

The peak shaving function will be 3-7% of the pie.  I have seen no logical justification for
 this cost.  What does your analysis come up with?  How will you be advocating on behalf of
 ratepayers and residents regarding this project?

Please advise,

Phil Brooke
oldbrickhousefarm@yahoo.com
253.531.3353
Summit-Waller, WA
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